The West Branch Animal Control Commission met on February 11, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Alan Beyer, Amy Lynch, Leesa Johnson, Ashley Olspn and Gina Heick.

Minutes from the January 14, 2020 meeting were read and approved.

OLD BUSINESS

Chapter 28, West Branch Animal Control Commission — Board reviewed and had no changes.
Board elected to continue meeting 10 times a year, no meefings in July and December.

Alan asked the Board to remember to discuss fees at the Aygust or September meeting; no later than
the October meeting, giving time for updates, if necessary.

Chapter 55 Animal Protection and Control — Board reviewed and had no changes.
NEW BUSINESS
No Police Report

Dog Park Clean-up and Amenities — Last year’s clean-up was scheduled in April but was postponed three
times! Clean-up will be scheduled when it starts to thaw.

Amy had received some information from a Fence Company, but they did not send what she wanted.
She has a call into another fence company.

Amy asked if the Animal Control Commission could go to the City for funds for coded entry security at
the Dog Park. Alan to check with City Manager.

Board agreed that the Dog Park is used a lot, surprisingly through the winter and is holding up nicely.

There was discussion about approaching the County for other piece of triangle for future use and
possibly fencing a portion of it for smaller dogs.

Next meeting is March 10, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m.



